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 I was unable to fully voice my opinion as a parent and teacher of ACPS through the 

ACPS Survey. 

 The parent survey only allowed me to answer based on my oldest child. I have 3 very 

different children in elementary, middle school and high school. 

 As a teacher I was not given the same choice as a parent to voice whether I preferred a 

virtual or a hybrid model. I was forced to make an incredibly uninformed decision on 

returning to a hybrid model. If I was given the choice I would have chosen 100% virtual.  

 If it is decided to go back with a hybrid model I think students/teachers should still have 

the option to be fully virtual.  

 ACPS did a wonderful job getting internet capabilities to all of its students, but the same 

effort needs to be given to make sure all teachers have sufficient internet at home as well. 

Can we work with companies to get discounted or free upgrades on our home internet 

and cell phone plans that we relied on the last few months? 
 


